
Interested in a 

UniServ Representative Position? 

Come to the UniServ Information Session on Friday, 

December 2 at 3:30 pm to learn more about the nature 

and demands of this position and how PSEA’s UniServ 

Selection Process works.  Room name will be posted to 

www.psea.org/jobs when available.

Open to individuals considering a career as a UniServ.

RSVP to Cathy Smyth by Tuesday, November 29 –

csmyth@psea.org or 800-944-7732 ext. 7033

mailto:csmyth@psea.org

